
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: D.P.Murphy Inc application for petroleum outlet in Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:30:39 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:22 AM
Subject: FW: D.P.Murphy Inc application for petroleum outlet in Borden-Carleton
 
 
 
From: Lori Muirhead [mailto:lorimuirhead51@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 1:34 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: D.P.Murphy Inc application for petroleum outlet in Borden-Carleton
 
Dear Ms. MacEwen:
 
The purpose of this email is to object to the application put forth by D.P. Murphy Inc, for a
petroleum outlet and convenience store in Borden-Carleton.  As a resident of North Carleton, I
see no need for a fourth gas station in our small community.  The current three stations meet
our community needs as well as the tourists that stay and pass through Borden-Carleton.  
 
Furthermore, it seems unethical to allow another gas station and convenience store to be built
next door to one that has been family owned for three generations and has proudly served and
employed members of their community.  Ceretti's and Howatt's are wonderful, friendly family
owned businesses that will continue to get our business regardless of the outcome of D.P
Murphy's application, however i am not naive, in thinking that that alone will save their
business if P.D. Murphy's application is approved and the big corporation wins again. 
 
Regards.
Lori Muirhead
3401 Route 10, North Carleton Road
Albany PE
C0B 1A0
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